
 

 



 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

I am happy to extend my warmest gree�ngs to each one of you as we come together 
to celebrate another milestone in the life of our congrega�on. It is with joy and 
gra�tude that we mark this 179th anniversary of our faith community on Sunday, 
October 1st, 2023 at 10 am. 

Looking back over the years, the congrega�on has not only experienced the passage 
of �me but also the ongoing strength of collec�ve spirit and purpose. Through highs 
and lows, together as family, bound by the common thread of faith, love, and 
commitment to our shared values, the faith community has con�nued. 

As your current supply minister, I've had the privilege of witnessing the ways in which 
this congrega�on witnesses its faith. Acts of kindness, compassion, and generosity 
have touched many lives. 

An anniversary is not only a �me to reflect on the past but also to look ahead to the 
future. I am confident that as we move forward, our faith will con�nue to guide us, 
our love will sustain us, and our commitment will strengthen us. Together, we will 
face the challenges that lie ahead, and together, we will find opportuni�es to spread 
the light of our faith even further. 

Let us use this anniversary as a reminder of the bond that �es us all together in this 
sacred journey. Let us renew our commitment to one another and to the values that 
define the congrega�on – “Love God, Love People”. May God's blessings con�nue to 
flow abundantly upon each of you and upon this community of faith. Here's to many 
more years of growth, love, and service together. 

 

Blessings, 

Rev. Laurie 



 



 

FUN & FELLOWSHIP AT THE CORN ROAST & PULLED PORK DINNER 

 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT -  A HUGE SUCCESS!!!!! 
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